
~Highlands Latin School Weekly Update~ 

Tuesday, January 22, 2013 

 

 

 

Yearbook Staff 

Yearbook Events staff will meet this Thursday, January 24th.  

 

HLS Debate Team Results 

The HLS Debate Team competed on Saturday at Waggener High School. HLS 

junior, Maggie Collum won 1st place in the Varsity division and freshman, Ed 

Boomershine won 2nd place in the Novice division.  Also, Becky Musal took 2nd place 

in speaker points in the Varsity division. Congratulations!  

 

Kentucky Governor’s Cup Winners 

This past Saturday, members of the HLS Academic Team participated in the KY 

Governor’s Cup District Competition which we hosted at our Spring Meadows 

Campus.  

 HLS Quick Recall Team - District Champion!! (Aiden Arnold, Jobe 

Arnold, Elizabeth Arterberry, Worden Barr, Mitchell Halsema, 

Tanner Petrie, Ben Ragsdell, Matthew Rouse, RyAnn 

Schoenbaechler, Madison Sneve, Jack Spurlock, Mary Grace 

Stachnik, William Strange, Miles Thompson, William Yates) 

 HLS Academic Team 1st Place in overall points!! 

 Language Arts:  Jack Spurlock (1st), Elizabeth Arterberry (2nd), RyAnn 

Schoenbaechler (3rd) 

 Social Studies:  Tanner Petrie (2nd) RyAnn Schoenbaechler (3rd) 

 Math:  Ben Ragsdell (2nd) 

 Science: Ben Ragsdell (3rd) 

 Arts & Humanities:  Tanner Petrie and Madison Sneve (tied for 1st), 

William Strange (5th) 

 Composition:  Matthew Rouse (2nd), Elizabeth Arterberry (4th) 

Thank you to HLS students, Sydney Veith and Austin Schmitt, for operating 

the buzzer system the entire day. 

Thank you to Cyndi Schmitt and HLS students, Joshua Steinbach and 

Hunter Abrams, for running the concession stand the entire day. 

Also thank you to Cindy Barr, Amanda Petrie, and Victoria Ragsdell for all of 

the time they spent to ensure the event was a success. 

 

 

 

 



HLS Alumna Visit 

Cathleen Gendron, a 2012 graduate of HLS, currently attends the Massachusetts 

Institute of Technology and will be visiting HLS next Thursday, January 31st . 

Cathleen will be in room 218 after school to talk about her college experience.  

Anyone interested in hearing about MIT, engineering school, or the transition from 

high school to college life is welcome to attend.  

 

Kentucky Opera 

KY Opera is offering HLS students, their parents, and teachers, tickets to the final 

dress rehearsal of Don Giovanni. This is the final opera of KY Opera's 2012-2013 

season.  Tickets are $5.00 each.  The final dress rehearsal is Wednesday, February 

13th at the Brown Theatre. If you are interested in purchasing tickets, you must 

contact Starr Steinbach by email at slsteinbach@bellsouth.net. The deadline for 

purchasing tickets is Friday, February 1st. For more information on Don Giovanni, 

please visit the KY Opera website at www.kyopera.org . 

 

Art Spot Newsletter 

Click HERE for the December and January Art Spot Newsletters. The students 

have been studying Michelangelo.  

 

Click HERE for HLS Athletics Calendar  


